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The ASASWR Synchro Standing Committee met on 28th January 
2017 at Wellington and during the meeting the Committee was 
advised that the ASA would be rebranded as SwimEngland on 1st 
April 2017 to make it more marketable in order to raise money and 
avoid redundancies, and to bring it into line with SwimScotland and 
SwimWales. 

 

The Committee also met on 25th February 2017 at Wellington, 
together with Maria Ramos (Chair of ASA Synchronised Swimming 
Group) and Sarah Darragh (National Synchronised Swimming 
Development Officer) to discuss the major changes to synchro 
which came into effect in 2017. 
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